
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Minutes 

June 13, 2017 

 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Meg Dyer, and Anna Roma. 

1. Accepted June 6, 2017 minutes. 

2. Reviewed Security Benefit changes in retirement plan. 

3. Received a Thank You Note from Double D Fence for our business. 

4. Reviewed Maine Municipal Bond Banks 2017 Fall Bond Issue Schedule. 

5. Reviewed MMWAC Annual Board Meeting Agenda for June 22, 2017. 

6. Reviewed Pike 2017 Paving Contract. 

7. Reviewed Easement Deed from Albert and Dorothy Greenhalph to move culvert to the edge of 

property in an attempt to drain road water away from their orchard. 

8. Meg came in to report on Lovell Recreation. We discussed Campership Fund Requirements of 3rd 

to 8th graders. 

9. Tommie reported on LVFD, upgraded LED Lighting has been installed and the ISO Evaluation 

went well. 

10. Larry reported on Public Works, we discussed the Winter Roads Account, we will look at a 

breakdown of cost variables. 

11. Discussed a report from Transfer Station on a Sweden Resident disposing an unusual amount of 

tires, a total is being compiled. 

12. Went to Town Meeting Hall to address the handicap ramp and will get a price on paving 

handicap Parking and entrance to ramp, we also discussed location of future restroom. 

13. Adjourned 9:15 

 


